| pray everyone had a nice weekend and you were all able to enjoy this beautiful weather
God blessed us with. I'm hoping we will have that same type of weather this week! Here are
notes for the week:

% Reminders:

o This quarter we are supporting a new mission. We are supporting Martin
Luther College, our school of ministry. This is where the majority of our
pastors and teachers come from.

o Keep filling out your worship attendance sheets in your red folder.

% Thank you to those of you who brought sprinkles for Friday. It was a messy, but
fun timel!

* We are studying the body in science class. If anyone has books related to the
body, the kids can bring them in and we will read them throughout the next few
weeks!

* Here's what we will be learning this week:

o Science we will study our bodies.

o Math we are subtracting and talking 3D shapes.

o Christ Light we will learn stories about Elijah.

o Superkids we will learn AW words, write a descriptive paragraph, and work
on writing and answering questions.

o Music we will work on studying a hymn for the week.
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